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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Your letter dated October 17, 1980 requests an additional ten days to
4 respond to the item of noncompliance which we brought to your attention

in Inspection Reports No. 50-454/80-12 and No. 50-455/80-11 forwarded by
our letter dated September 16, 1980. This documents our agreement with
the extension of time for your reply.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

sf Y
_

G. Fiorelli, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch

cc: Mr. J. S. Abel, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Mr. Qnner Sorensen, Site
Proj ec Superintendent<
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Mr. R. E. Querio, Station f

Superintendent
Mr. V. I. Schlosser, Project

Manager

cc w/1tr dtd 10/17/80:
Central Files
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Myron M. Cherry, Chicago
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